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 TRUenergy Tallawarra community update.  
 In this final newsletter for 2010, we provide an update on Tallawarra A and recent sustainability activities 

on the Tallawarra Lands site.  
 
TRUenergy thanks you for your interest in the Tallawarra projects and wishes you and your family a restful 
and safe holiday season. 

 

 Anthony Savenkov
Project Manager – Tallawarra Lands

  

   

Tallawarra A 

Tallawarra A power station has performed reliably 
since its official opening in March 2009, and has 
continued to meet its strict noise and emission 
licence requirements. 
 
It is Australia’s most efficient gas-fired power 
station, generating over 400 megawatts of 
electricity - enough energy to power more than 
200,000 homes. 
 
Maintenance procedures are regularly undertaken 
on the plant, and as a company that places safety 
first, we are pleased to report there have been no 
lost time injuries over the past year of operation. 
 

        

Tallawarra Lands sustainability 
activities 

   
 
You may have noticed new lighting along the Yallah 
Bay Road Lake Illawarra foreshore area. 
 
TRUenergy has recently installed this lighting to 
help improve access and safety. It’s also a great 
addition to the upgraded foreshore area, including 
the new jetty opened by the Lake Illawarra 
Authority (LIA). 
 
As part of its commitment to sustainability, 
TRUenergy has used energy efficient T5 fluorescent 
lighting. 
 

 

Need more info? 

Please visit www.truenergy.com.au/tallawarra 

Alternatively, you can call us on 1800 336 003. 


